
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on January 31, 2014 from Mrs. Mary 
Iannucci of James T. Rohlfing & Associates, P.C., requesting the 
following records: 
 

 
 

• A copy of payment bond, a complete copy of the contractor’s 
contract with School District U-46, an accounting showing what 
funds remain to be paid on the project, and the most recent 
sworn statement provided by the contractor Renaissance 
Communication Systems, Inc. on the project No. 302, 
Streamwood High School Intercom/Clocks System 
Replacement. 
 
 

The request was approved on February 5, 2014. 
 
 
The response was e-mailed to Mrs. Iannucci on February 5, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


